
From: Cliff Molz
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: HB4167
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 1:20:04 PM

To whom it may concern,

My wife and I live in a rural area outside of Prineville OR.  We are retired and live on a fixed income.  We do not
want this bill passed as it would increase our cost of living.  Unfortunately, we cannot make it to Salem as State
Route 22 is closed and we were given less than 24 hours notice.  We are both registered voters.

Sincerely,

Clifford and Cindi Molz

Sent from my iPhone
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